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23/04/2025  22:08:262025/1084/P SUPPRT Eytan Alvarez Hi,

I am in favor of this planning application 2025/1084/P as it represents the much-needed 

redevelopment of a currently underutilized site. Transforming this land into a vibrant residential 

area will breathe new life into the neighborhood, providing modern housing options and 

enhancing the local environment.

Yours sincerely,

13b Arkwright 

road NW86AA
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